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January 5, 2018
Dear Families,
Happy New Year 2018!
Coming back to school after Christmas break is always fun, but also transitional.  We took this week to get back into the "groove" of  kindergarten and seeing all of our friends. 

Our theme this week and next, focuses on Winter, snowman and winter animals.

We worked in our journals, drew pictures and wrote about our winter and Christmas vacations.

During the month of January, we will be making sets to 20, work on our "teen" numbers and finish our number writing pages. We will continue to work on addition number stories using red and white bean flip work papers.  The children will begin to write out number sentences to match their number stories.  We will also introduce subtraction number stories at the end of the month.  We are working in our Superkids workbooks and practicing the letter F for Frits.  In religion, we have been discussing and learning about the Epiphany.  
We will continue reading with our “reading bags.”  Please enjoy this important learning time with your child. You can use this time as part of your Book It log. 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! 
Dear K5C Families,

We would like to sincerely thank you for the Christmas gift cards to BonFyre!  What a wonderful way to relax and enjoy time with our husbands over the Christmas break! 

Thank Yous also go out to the Max Pedder family for the donation of plastic apples for our dramatic play area as well as the Jack Elliott family for the “Create a Meal” fill ‘em up cups also for the dramatic play kitchen area!

REMINDERS: 

Friday, January 12
          Snowmen At Night Party  (More info will be coming home soon!)

Monday, January 15

NO SCHOOL- Martin Luther King Jr. Day; Teacher Inservice Day 

Sunday,  January 28  
Catholic Schools Week begins – Open House at School
Jan. 29- Feb. 2                    Catholic Schools Week

Friday, February 2

All School Mass and Half Day of school  11:30 Dismissal
Please send in a shoe box for your child.
We are excited to begin this New Year with your children.  Once again, thanks for sharing your most precious gifts with us - your children!

Sincerely,        Carol Albertini        Mary Curtin       
